
  

Year Group: 2 

Week beginning: 22.5.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 

 Literacy: We will be focusing on spelling, punctuation and grammar. 

 Maths: We will be consolidating our learning on measure and money. 
 

Next week is SATs week; the school day will operate as normal in Year 2.  

Our open morning is Friday 26th May 8.45am – 9.30am  

 


